Hardenhuish School
A High Performing Academy

June 2024

Dear Parent
Year 10 GCSE Results

GCSE results will be available for collection from the Peter Thompson Hall (PTH) on

Thursday, 22 August 2024 at 10.00 am. Results not collected before 11.00am may be collected from
Reception until 2.00 pm on this day, after which time they will be posted home. If you wish a relative or
friend to collect your results, you must send a signed letter of authorisation with the collector, and they
must bring a form of photographicID to confirm theiridentity. Results will not be given overthe telephone
or emailed underany circumstances. If yourequire the results to be posted to you, please supply a stamp-
addressed envelope {C5 size please).

GCSE Certificates

Certificates from this summer’s GCSE exams will be held by the Exams Office until the end of Year 11 when
they will be collated with Y11 GCSE certificates from Summer 2025. Details of collection arrangements for
all certificates will be issued closer to exams next year.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs M Kyprianides
Examinations Officer
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